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STATE OF
COLORADO

Noth Platte P-T-34HZ Incident

Tom Peterson <TPeterson@bonanzacrk.com> Sat, Dec 7, 2013 at 3:15 PM
To: "Roy Rudisill (rrudisill@co.weld.co.us)" <rrudisill@co.weld.co.us>, "rick.allison@state.co.us"
<rick.allison@state.co.us>

Cc: Peg Young <pyoung@bonanzacrk.com>

Mr. Rudisill,

This morning the field reported an incident at our North Platte P-T-34HZ location. A truck driver was
loading oil from a production tank and had a vent line issue which released approximately 2BBLs of oil on
the ground outside of containment. The crew was dispatched to this location to begin cleanup operations.

North Platte P-T-34HZ

API #05-123-35968 / COGCC Location # 429920

SESE Sec 27 —T5N —R63W

Intersection of CR52 & 69

Approximately 2BBL oil released outside containment.

I will follow up with a copy of our Form 19 once completed. Please let me know if you need anything else
in this initial report.

Thanks,

Tom Peterson
Environmental Specialist
Bonanza Creek Energy, Inc.
410 17th Street, Suite 1500
Denver, CO 80202
720-440-6113 - office
720-982-8574 —cell
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